CITY OF SIERRA MADRE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Sierra Madre will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on May 10, 2011 for
the purpose of adopting its 2010 draft Urban Water Management Plan.

The 2010 draft Urban Water Management Plan (Plan) was prepared pursuant
to the “Urban Water Management Planning Act”, California Water Code,
Sections 10608 through 10656. The State Department of Water Resources
requires every urban water supplier to prepare and adopt a Plan and
periodically update that plan at least once every five years.

DATE AND TIME OF HEARING PLACE OF HEARING
City of Sierra Madre City of Sierra Madre
City Council Meeting City Council Chambers
Tuesday, May 10, 2011 232 W. Sierra Madre Blvd.
(Meeting begins at 6:30 p.m.) Sierra Madre, Ca.

91024

At the Public Hearing, the City Council will hear and consider oral and
written testimony from any person interested in the proposed Crdinance.

Copies of the draft 2010 Urban Water Management Plan are available for
review at Sierra Madre City Hall and at the Sierra Madre Public Library. If you
cannot attend the PUBLIC HEARING, you may submit written comments by 5
p.m. on May 10, 2011 to the City of Sierra Madre at 232 West Sierra Madre
Boulevard, Sierra Madre, CA, 91024
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Bruce Inman, Director of Public Works Date




